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June 2, 2025

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about persecution.

The supreme court in an unsigned emergency order has just allowed

your government to attack and expell half million people now protected

from deportation to Cuba, Haiti, Nicaragua, and Venezuela by four CHNV

programs with US government promises of at least another year of stabil-

ity. Most of these people were invited to settle here by the same federal

government now persecuting them and the courts are still deciding whether

Secretary Noem’s sweeping order to end their protected status was legal

’rendering constraints of law irrelevant’ to quote Justice Jackson’s dissent.

With ICE targeting whoever they happen to come across as in the case

yesterday of Mr Da Silva - a Milford MA high school student snatched from

his car by a unit with a quota to meet - the threat to those newly exposed

to deportation is real.

Please assure me that you will stop ICE arrests of humanitarian parolees.

My pride in the US derives in part from government consistency.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


